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May 11, 2017 

 

 

His Worship Mayor Matt Brown 

and Members of the London City Council 

City of London 

300 Dufferin Ave. 

London, ON  N6A 4L9 

 

 

Dear Mayor Brown and Members of City Council, 

 

I write on behalf of the students, faculty, and staff of King’s University College regarding the 

proposed Bus Rapid Transit (BRT) routing on north Richmond.  This initiative will define how 

the next generation of Londoners move about our city.  Students make up a significant portion of 

those Londoners who regularly utilize public transportation and King’s is grateful to see that 

their concerns are being given a high priority in the planning of the BRT. 

 

King’s realizes that you must consider many important factors and we appreciate your 

willingness to listen to our concerns related to the routing of the BRT through the north 

Richmond corridor.  We believe the route running North on Richmond and then through the 

Richmond gates at Western will best serve the approximately 4,000 students of King’s by 

providing near- campus access.  This route will alleviate some of the potential congestion on the 

residential streets around King’s campus related to student driven vehicles that may result if an 

alternate route was selected that by-passed our campus.   

 

Thank you again for your attention to these issues and we look forward to continued mutual 

support and cooperation between King’s and the City of London. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

David Sylvester 

Principal, King’s University College 
 

 


